
To whom it may concern, 
 
I strongly support HB 4002 to fund DEQs Cleaner Air Oregon Program. This agency needs to be 
able to step up to the plate, to ensure cleaner air for all Oregonians. Our state has an obligation 
to protect Public Health. With adequate funding we can catch up to neighboring states, which 
have much stronger air quality standards already in place. Let's do this! 
 
Thank you,  
 
Ineke Deruyter, 9322 N Oswego Ave, Portland, OR 97203 
 


